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 Dear Parents and Carers,  

Welcome back to the second term! We hope you have had 

a wonderful break and that your children are looking 

forward to a term full of enriching learning. We are really 

looking forward to the local trips we have planned for this 

term as part of our history topic.  

In term 2 we will be learning about: 

English – Tyrannosaurus Drip Non – 

fiction texts (story-telling and non-

fiction).  

Phonics – Review of previously 

taught sounds. Alternative 

graphemes.   

Maths – Addition and subtraction to 

20 and place value within 50. 

History – Local history.   

Science – Animals, including humans.   

RE – What is the good news that Jesus 

brings? 

PE – Hit, run and catch.  

ICT - Computing systems  

 

 

 

 Reminders:  

• PE days are Wednesday and Friday 
(change of day) – please ensure 
children come in wearing 
appropriate PE kits. Earrings cannot 
be worn on these days (unless a 
child can removes them 
themselves) we are also unable to 
tape them. 
  

• Please could contact books be in 
school every day. Please also try to 
read with your child at least 3 times 
a week.  

 

• Remember to check Class Dojo for 
updates and pictures of what we 
have been up to. 
 


